
Calm    Focused    Ready 
  WHAT’S NEW:

Although a patient who visited The Mount Sinai Hospital ED was found to have 

COVID-19 infection over the weekend, incidence of this disease remains very 

low in the New York metropolitan region. The Mount Sinai Hospital team did 

everything right and the patient and staff were all kept safe.

  WHAT’S KEY:
If you are sick—especially with fever or any type of respiratory symptoms, like 

coughing—PLEASE STAY HOME FROM WORK.  

  WHAT’S GOOD TO KNOW:
We know that you are getting lots of questions about COVID-19. If anyone asks 

you a question and you don’t know the answer or feel comfortable answering, 

the best resource is the CDC website: 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html 

It is packed with useful information and you should feel very comfortable 

directing people to it.
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